
 NEWSLETTER SUMMER-FALL 2022 

 Hello, fellow Litwoodians  , 

 Halloween is coming  : 
 As the summer of ‘22 winds down, 

 in comes the fall, 
 If you are also a GOT nut like me( game of thrones) 

 Halloween is coming! 
 sandwiched by labor and election days 

 No time to be bored: 
 The board is back 

 dealing a never ending stack 
 Ask, Yvonne, the Headmistress, 

 trying hard not to grade us an F on our assignments 
 MaryEllen, the number cruncher 

 dealing daily with Oliver(Twist) like people asking 
 “please, can I have some more (money?”). 

 replies she, the one with the $ sign on the door 
 “Show me the money!” 

 Marty is the one with connections, both social and electronic 
 Is busy as a beaver and a quiet facilitator 

 Dan has a tight hold on access through the gates 
 with guards, barriers and lights flashing 

 Paula, the welcome ambassador, 
 greeting the newcomers both seen and unseen 

 and as for Me and Paul, we are 
 just two new kids on the block running around in loose diapers. 

 catching violators and say  “gotcha” 

 Farewell: 
 It is hard to top other people's good work, 

 One has no choice except follow like dorks 
 Such were the writings of Constance, our previous secretary, 

 can only try to be as good,but can’t promise that I can deliver the goods, 
 Last I heard, she was heading to a distant land. 

 But she doesn’t know our long reach.(by message and email). 
 We wish her the best wherever she is going to be, 

 She is always welcome, if she changes her mind. 
 We accept her with open arms 

 ( provided she pays her dues! of course). 



 Welcome;  We have a new board member,. T Reddy. We are looking forward to his 
 joining the board's deliberations in August meeting 

 What's Up with Bob  ? 
 Bob Schneider has finally retired( or so we thought) 

 after thirteen plus years being on the board. 
 Little did we know that he is still at work 

 this time, I was told, is practicing pulling strings from behind, 
 There is a word for it, I can’t recall. 

 We can’t thank you enough Bob, 
 for your leadership, guidance, knowledge and dedication 

 Hope you have more time 
 for tennis, uninterrupted. 

 So much for the banter, here is the meat  .: 

 Drain more…  .The drain work in front of the Mailbox  kiosk on Royal oak was done in just two 
 days,I stomped on it but it held. 

 Flood no more  :No more flooding on the Royal Oak at  the jn of LITW dr during the recent heavy 
 downpour, the big dig is doing its job( man, was it expensive! but it's worth it). 

 d-Fence:  A battalion of volunteers including BobScheneider,Paul  Crabtree,Ed Miller, Dennis 
 Klatil,  Marty Martino, Wayne Gardener, John Evans,Quincy  Caskey,Dante Oliver, myself and 
 Yvonne Caskey  have erected and completed the fence  around the storage area to make 
 parking area private and invisible. A few lady members were worried about  aesthetics and their 
 cheerleading.is appreciated. Thanks to all those volunteered 

 ConGraduations  :The following  youngsters graduated  highschool this summer and 
 congratulations are in order to the grads and “grad” parents.. They are:  Skye Macklin,Alexis 
 Ledbetter,Samantha (Luca) Evans,Izabella Vinczan and Enzo Martino 

 Sign-up, please  Signatures for the Property storage  have slowed down to a trickle and those 
 who have not signed yet, please do so, to help us be on the right side of rules and regs. 

 Private entrance:  at last!  Myself,amongst other members of the community appreciate the tag 
 activated gate for the residents, which  means that  we no longer have to wait  behind a slow mo 



 or the no permit guy waiting to enter  through the main gate.Thanks to all those members who 
 worked on the project and made it possible. 

 Look out for your neighbors( or what they are upto)  Next item everyone is curious about, the 
 on and off courting of neighborhood land  behind the Walgreens, the Huntley holding affair is 
 dead in the waters, so to speak.The time given for the project to the previous owners, as I 
 understand it,has run out  and the land is put back, up for sale. The new owner, whoever it is 
 going to be, has to start afresh from scratch, including obtaining waivers from neighbors like us 
 and you and I can raise any and all objections again, if and when it comes to that stage, when it 
 presents to the planning board of the county. 
 If any one wants to see the details, ask me and I can send you the complete letter.Any new 
 developments, we will keep you posted. As for you, you see something, say something too. 

 Warning, warning  (oh, brother, does it ever stop?)  Answer is  NO.  The board would like to 
 remind all the members that the existing warning against speeding,responsibilities of dog 
 owners in public spaces, care of traffic and children around the bus stop both in the morning and 
 afternoon are still in force. 

 Volunteer:  You don’t have to be a board member to  participate in community activities. If you 
 have a particular area of interest, please get involved, call or write to the board and you will be 
 directed to the appropriate committee already in existence. One such project already underway 
 is the fountain committee is looking for new talent to develop, design, organize and fund the 
 project.The committee has raised $9063 so far and more is needed 

 Vote for ….  .Last but not the least is Politics. Elections,  candidates and canvassing come once 
 every two years whether it is county, state or national contests and another round is coming 
 soon. I would not want to paraphrase the attached info and I want you all to read it for 
 yourselves. While on the same topic,  recently many  received new election ID cards with re- 
 assigned polling stations. Please make note of the new polling place. Those who have 
 not received an updated card , please contact Shirley Anderson, HC Super for elections, 
 says Mary Ellen our Treasurer. 

 Thank  s for your attention and patience.. 

 Waiting for an earful from you, 

 Krishna Ganti, Secretary 
 secretary@litwoods.com 

 Attachments: Letter from Marty, Our VeeP & Yvonne,our Prez. 
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